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I have been a proud Oregonian for 43 of my 64 years.  As a woman married to 

another woman and as a provider of gender affirming health care, I have personal 

experience with the issue of access to marriage and health care as basic civil rights.  

I love the fact that Oregon has worked to make this state a place where the 

LGBTQIA+ community can have civil rights and live in safety.  I hope you support a 

vision of Oregon as a leader in supporting its citizens with the right to marry who we 

love and have access to life-saving gender affirming health care. Thank you. 


